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SPECIAL MEETING OF NEWBURGH TOWN BOARD

SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY AFTERNOON


The Town Board of the Town of Newburgh will hold a special meeting on Monday, June 14, at 5:00 a.m.   The meeting will be held at Town Hall, 1496 Route 300.


According to Town Supervisor Wayne C. Booth, the sole purpose of the meeting is to upon motion enter into and conduct an executive session for the following purposes:

a.
to interview Police Sergeant candidates and review employment histories and qualifications for promotion, both matters leading to the promotion of a particular individual;

b.
to review and discuss P.B.A. and C.S.E.A. collective bargaining unit negotiations.


According to Town Clerk Andrew Zarutskie, the fact that the meeting will be conducted in executive session means that the public will not be able to attend.
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